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Our Ref: FOI 2019/186 — F1200111

Dear Zhongbowen Cui,
Re: Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 — Request for Information

Thank you for your email which was received by the University on 22 April 2019 timed 03:44
hours, requesting the following information:

| am requesting for the following information.

Please kindly provide data for 2016/2017, 2017/2018 and 2018/2019 admission cycles
separately, for each of them.

1. List of all postgraduate taught courses for 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019
2. Number of applicants

3. Number of offers made

4 Number of students enrolled

University’s Response

Please find attached, Appendix A.

In the attached there are instances where there are students registered on a course where no
offers were made. This is due to several factors; whether the admissions process is dealt with
by the University of Glasgow, students transferring onto courses after registration and some
students being ‘Quick Admitted’ where the usual admissions process is not relevant for a
course.

The supply of documents under the terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002
does not give the applicant or whoever receives the information any right to re-use it in such a
way that might infringe the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988 (for example, by making
multiple copies, publishing or otherwise distributing the information to other individuals and the
public). The Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (Consequential Modifications) Order
2004 ensured that Section 50 of the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988 (“CDPA”) applies
to the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (“FOISA”).
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Breach of copyright law is an actionable offence and the University expressly reserves its rights
and remedies available to it pursuant to the CDPA and common law. Further information on
copyright is available at the following website:

http://www.ipo.gov.uk/copy.htm

Your right to seek a review

Should you be dissatisfied with the way in which the University has dealt with your request, you
have the right to require us to review our actions and decisions. If you wish to request a review,
please contact the University Deputy Secretary, University Court Office, Gilbert Scott Building,
University of Glasgow, Glasgow, Scotland G12 8QQ or e-mail: foi@gla.ac.uk within 40 working
days. Your request must be in a recordable format (letter, email, audio tape, etc). You will
receive a full response to your request for review within 20 working days of its receipt.

If you are dissatisfied with the way in which we have handled your request for review you may
ask the Scottish Information Commissioner to review our decision. You must submit your
complaint to the Commissioner within 6 months of receiving the response to review letter. The
Commissioner’s Office may be contacted as follows:

Online Appeal Service:
Website: www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal

By post:

The Scottish Information Commissioner
Kinburn Castle

Doubledykes Road

St Andrews

Fife

KY16 9DS

Telephone: 01334 464610
Fax: 01334 464611
E-mail: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info

An appeal, on a point of law, to the Court of Session may be made against a decision by the
Commissioner.

For further information on the review procedure please refer to
(http://www.gla.ac.uk/services/dpfoioffice/policiesandprocedures/foisa-complaintsandreview/ )
All complaints regarding requests for information will be handled in accordance with this
procedure.

Yours sincerely,

Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office
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